
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 1:36 PM
To: 'April_Hood@oxy.com'
Cc: Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD; Martinez, Patricia L, EMNRD
Subject: 30-025-07603 SOUTH HOBBS G/SA UNIT #020

Hi April,

The most recent status we have on this well is "Approved Temporary Abandonment” and the latest paperwork we have 
on this well is that it is not producing. However, UIC paperwork submitted by your field personnel indicates that the 
well is producing. Production data also indicates that this well is producing. If this well is producing please submit a C- 
103 and a C-104. The C-103 needs to indicate the date this well returned to production.

Paul Kautz
Hobbs District Geologist 
Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept. 
Oil Conservation Division 
1625 N. French Dr.
Hobbs, NM 88240 
575-393-6161 ext. 104
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